Washington State Legislature

December 10, 2008

Mark Sidran, Chair

Patrick Oshie, Commissioner

Philip Jones, Commissioner

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

RE: Deer Meadows Water Company Rate Increase
Docket #UW-082113

Dear Commissioners:
We understand the Deer Meadows Water Company has re-filed its request for a rate increase.

This letter is to re-iterate our request that the UTC audit the company’s books at least two
years prior to 2007 to ascertain a clearer financial picture of the company.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Cordially yours, :
BOB MORTON OEL KRETZ BOB SUMP
State Senator State Representative State Representative

Cc: David Danner, Executive Director

Legislative Building ¢ Olympia, WA 98504-0482




